
 

 

Jillian Dart 
 
Dear Sir(s) 
  
I am concerned at what might possibly a reduction in quotas for BBC drama and 
comedy output on Radio Four. 
  
As one who is an avid Radio Four listener, I would be saddened if this were to occur 
as I find the mix of those, plus other absorbing programmes, to be about right as far 
as I am concerned.  My days would be sadly lacking if these were to be reduced. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Jillian Dart 
 


